
Per State  
Superintendent  
Karen Salmon, all 
AACPS school buildings 
will stay closed for the 
remainder of the aca-
demic year. Please visit, 
AACPS.ORG for 
eLearning information 
and the most up to date 
releases from school  
officials. 

May 4 to May 8 
Teacher Appreciation 
Week 

May 25 
Memorial Day 
School is closed 

 

Dear Marley Elementary School Families, 

I want to start this letter by saying THANK YOU. We realize that it has not 
been easy shifting to e-Learning during these uncertain and difficult times. 
But many of our students are actively engaged and submitting assignments 
regularly. Doing these things assists in maintaining continuity of learning 
and provides your child with the most critical skills they will need next year 
and beyond. Keep it up! We are proud of our families and our students! 

Next, I want to take this time to thank Marley’s phenomenal teaching staff. 
In a very short amount of time, they learned the new online Google Suite 
platform, worked to set up their new “classrooms”, and strive each day to 
maintain the relationships made with students this year. From morning 
meeting to video lessons to Google Meet sessions, they have put forth 
tremendous effort to continue teaching during this pandemic. So, during this 
Teacher Appreciation Week I am sure that you appreciate teachers now 
more than ever! 

As reminder, please make sure that your child is completing graded 
assignments in all classes. These assignments include the cultural arts 
classes. Please refer to your child’s teachers Google classroom to find the 
code to join the specific grade level cultural arts Google Classroom. We 
want our students to keep their skills sharp in all areas. 

Finally, please do not hesitate to contact your child’s teacher, school 
counselor, Mrs. Morgan, or me if you need assistance with or have 
questions about e-Learning. Email is the best way to reach us during this 
time. As always, we are here to help. We miss you and hope to see everyone 
soon. Stay safe! 

Educationally Yours, 

Tamara Kelly-Molock 
Principal 

Missy Morgan 
Assistant Principal 

Marley Elementary School 

715 Cooper Road 

Glen Burnie, MD 21060 

410-222-6414 May 2020 



WE NEED PICTURES FOR THE 2019-2020 YEARBOOK! 
 

Do you have pictures from this school year that you would like 
to share?  With the closure of the schools we were unable to get 
as many pictures as we need to make the yearbook a success.  
We are looking for e-Learning, candid, outside, inside, fieldtrip, 
classroom, lunchroom, first day of school, and any other pic-
tures you may have. (Please note that not all pictures received will be used 
in the yearbook) 

Please submit these picture to Mr. Rauser by July 9, 2020 at 
MarleyYearbook@gmail.com 

Yearbook sales will continue until July 10, 2020.  All pur-
chased yearbooks will be available for pick up during the 
summer once they are received from LifeTouch. We will 
contact you directly when they arrive to arrange a pick-up 
date and time.  

Online Ordering 

Ybpay.lifetouch.com 

Code: 4360020 



Last updated 05/07/2020 
NOTICE:  KINDERGARTEN REGISTRATION, ORIGINALLY SCHEDULED TO BEGIN ON 
APRIL 1, 2O20, HAS BEEN POSTPONED UNTIL FURTHER NOTICE. 

STATUS OF SCHOOLS 

State Superintendent Karen Salmon announced on May 6, 2020 that the shutdown for all pub-
lic schools in Maryland would be extended through the end of the academic school year.  

eLEARNING INITIATIVE 

During this time away, our hope is for you to remain safe and healthy. Please ensure your stu-
dent(s) are joining their Google Classroom(s) each day for assignments, videos, and virtual in-
struction. AACPS eLearning educational resources.  Please call our hotline at 410-222-5001 for 
guidance.  Also, AACPS.org website has additional information regarding our eLearning pro-
gram.  Students are required to complete the graded assignments that are loaded into their 
individual teachers Google classroom, this includes cultural arts classes.  It is important that 
these assignments are completed. 

MEALS FOR CHILDREN 

Anne Arundel County Public Schools will serve free meals to children ages 2 to 18 at 60 sites 
across the county Monday thru Friday. Children will receive breakfast, lunch, and dinner in a 
single pickup. Adults may not pick up meals for children.  View a complete list of sites 
 

 
 

https://www.aacps.org/elearning
http://www.aacps.org/mealpickup







